
November 5, 2020

I Anthony J. Perrotta, CPA, MST am  delighted to introduce the expansion of my business.  
Firstly, I thank you for your support in the past years and would like to let you know that I will 
be offering a new service of “Private Accountant” with my accounting business.  This 
service that I am adding will enhance my other services and  has excellent features that will 
be fit for customers of all ages and professions.

My aim is to provide services to enhance efficiency and convenience.  You are probably 
wondering what a “Private Accountant” means and what can be offered.  A “Private 
Accountant” helps with your finances in many ways like Recordkeeping, Bill Paying, 
Budgets and Finances.  

The benefits of a “Private Accountant” include offering services like a Balance Checkbook
Service, a Pay Bills Service, a Budget Coaching service and a Financial Management 
service.  If you are frustrated that your debt doesn't seem to be decreasing and your savings 
are not increasing than I can help.  Sometimes you might just need a little help with finances 
to get through these difficult times.

Covid-19 has disrupted many of our lives and finances.  If you are stressed over finances or 
know of someone who needs help with finances let me know or give them this letter.  You can 
also contact me through my website www.anthonyjperrottacpa.com.

I hope for your continued support and  as always I am happy to serve you.  You shall always 
be a valued customer.

I hope you are safe and healthy in these trying times.

Best regards,

 

http://www.anthonyjperrottacpa.com/

